
 

 

   

St Paul’s Cathedral, Patronal Festival, 
23rd January 4.30pm 

A Service of Holy Communion to celebrate their 
patron saint, Paul. The service will be 
interpreted and anyone is welcome to come.  
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Did you know…  the season of Christmas is 
from 25th December to 2nd February? 
So why not leave your Christmas 
decorations up for a little bit longer 
and enjoy the colour and light 
during the darkest and coldest 
month of the year? 

What is a Patronal Festival? 
All churches in the Church of England and 
Catholic traditions are dedicated to a particular 
saint or saints.This saint becomes the patron of 
the church and it is hoped that they will look 
after the church and congreation. More 
importantly, as church members, we look to 
follow the Christian life and dedication of that 
saint and be more like him. 
 
St Paul has two feast days… one when he 
became a Christian (Jan 25th) and the other at 
the end June (29th) when we remember the day 
he was killed for his faith.  
 
Every year the church will have a special 
festival day to remember their saint, their 
Christian life and influence of other Christians 
down through history. St. Paul is remembered 
for the great teachings he gave the Church, 
which you can read in the New Testament of 
the Bible.  He also died for his faith probably 
during the time of the Emperor Nero, when he 
had asked to be tried at Rome so that he could 
share the good news about Jesus when he was 
there. 

Enfield Bible Group meet 14th January at 
Enfield Baptist Church at 7pm. 

Deaf Anglicans Together 
Spring Conference  20th-22nd May 

At Hayes Conferences Center, 
Swanwick, Derbyshire DE55 1AU. 
‘What does it mean to be a child of 

God?’ 
£170 per person all inclusive. 

Contact Margaret Oatway: 
moatboat@tiscali.co.uk or 

text 07798 531705

 

Deaf Space is a group of Deaf Christians 
from all Church traditions that meet every 2nd 
Friday at 7pm at Church House, Great Smith 
Street, SW1P 3AZ.  The meetings provide 
fellowship and there is usually a Christian 
presentation about a current topic or other 
Christian related subject. There is no cost, 
apart from your time. More information from 
Penny Beschizza Text 07970476285 



 

  


